
 
 
 
 
 
Our talented mathematicians from Years 5 and 6 had a challenging but fun day working with 
other gifted children, from several local schools, at Harborne Primary School on Friday 4th 
October 2019. The workshop was led by Hazel Large, a primary Maths consultant. Hazel’s 
aim was to ‘bring Maths to life’ for the students.  
 
The day involved a range of activities. The focus was predominately on problem solving and 
using and applying mathematics with a challenging but fun roadshow of activities. Pupils also 
got the opportunity to work collaboratively with game playing and paper folding activities. 
Throughout the day there were opportunities for students to think, reason and communicate 
mathematically.  
 
Our gifted pupils certainly rose to the challenge!  
 
 

 

 




